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ROBOTICS CLUB IN ST. LAWRENCE HIGH SCHOOL 
 

The students of St. Lawrence High School were much surprised and happy at the 
introduction of the Robotics Club. On 31st March, a special assembly was held 
where the members of the Robotics Club under the able guidance of Mr. Gaurav 
Nahata and Mr. Akash Sethia, who also happen to be the mentors of the Robotics 
Club, demonstrated several kinds of robots assembled by them. Everyone 
marvelled at how easily robots can be made and students were thrilled to learn 
the science behind this. The Robotics Club now regularly functions in school and 
the whole school awaits their next demonstration very soon. 
 
 

TIN AND CAN EVENT IN ST. LAWRENCE HIGH SCHOOL 
 

For the first time ever 
St. Lawrence High 
School introduced the 
“Tin and Can” event 
where students who are 
not professional players 
were given the 
opportunity to play 
football and showcase 
their talent. On 23rd 
April, the whole school 
inclusive of students, 
teachers, parents and 
the Sloba members 
gathered at the Aloysius 
and Xavier ground 

respectively to witness this special event. Students from class V to XII participated 
in the event. And this was not all as the teachers, non-teaching staff and the Sloba 
members also played against each other and these matches were the show-
stopper matches of the day. Everyone went back to their school days and played 
like kids. Each and all enjoyed themselves and Father Principal Sebastian James S.J. 



deserves a special mention for being supportive of this idea from the beginning till 
its culmination and also for hosting a special dinner for everyone. This was such 
an unique event which will be remembered by all for many more days to come. 
 
 

EDUCATIONAL TRIP TO CHINA 

On 3rd May, a special assembly was held in St. Lawrence High School where 
Reverend Father Principal Sebastian James S. J. formally announced the honour 
given to St. Lawrence High School by the Consul General of China. Higher 
Secondary students of the school are invited for a fully sponsored educational trip 
to China. St. Lawrence considers itself privileged to have such an opportunity. In 
this context it is worth mentioning that The Principal and school authorities are 
overwhelmed and have left no stone unturned to make this golden opportunity 
available to meritorious Lawrencians to explore, unravel and experience diverse 
cultural environments so that they may have a broader outlook and perspective 
towards life beyond the classroom. 
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